
Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2010 9:52 PM 

To: Nguyen, James 
Subject: Santa Barbara International Marathon and Grove condos 

  

Dear James, 

  

I spoke with you earlier today and you requested an e-mail with information.  I am 
assisting with the organization of this year's marathon and want to inform you of the date 
and time of the race with respect to the Grove Condominiums on Hollister Avenue in 
Goleta.  

  

The race is on Saturday, November 6 and begins at Dos Pueblos High School in Goleta.  
The start time of the race is 6:30 a.m.  The race will do a loop of Goleta and then go down 
Cathedral Oaks Road to the bikepath and finish at Santa Barbara City College.  This is 
the second year of the race. 

  

The Grove condos are near mile 6 on the marathon course.  The runners will approach 
the Grove on the mounain side of Hollister Avenue running in the direction towards the 
Sandpiper Golf Course.  The first runners should reach the condos at 7:00 a.m. and 
the last runners will go by at 8:00 a.m.  There will be a volunteer at the Grove entrance 
to assist any residents who want to enter or leave the area.  If they do leave the Condos 
during this period they will have to make a left turn towards Storke Road.  
Please inform the residents of the marathon, and if you have any questions or concerns 
my cell phone number is 698-4288.   

  

Thank you. 

  

Bill Rupp       

 


